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It is nearly here and all we need is for you to come! 

The 1st Annual IVHS Bring Your Parent to School Day 

April 30, 2010 

Starts at 10:40 and ends at 3:20 

The bell schedule for the days is as follows: 

1st Period  10:40 – 11:15 

2nd Period  11:19 – 11:54 

3rd Period  11:58 – 12:33 

Lunch  12:33 – 1:13 

4th Period  1:17 – 1:52 

Break   1:52 – 1:56 

5th Period  2:00 – 2:35 

Assembly  2:39 – 3:20  

Teachers are planning a fun and educational experience 
for you to enjoy with your student.  You may come for all 
or part of the day—whatever works best for you.  If par-
ents are unavailable, we would welcome grandparents, 

aunts or uncles, or a guardian.   

We do need to give the kitchen an approximate number 
for lunch, so we need your help to let us know if you will 

be there.  You may: 

1. Call the school and let us know if you are coming and if 

you will be there for lunch. 

2. Email janie.pope@threerivers.k12.or.us if you are coming 

and will be there for lunch.  

3. Tell your student if and when you are coming and if you 
will be there for lunch. Have your student tell the office. 

4. Send the little notice on the back of this newsletter into the 
school—either with your student or in the mail.   

WE ARE SO EXCITED TO HAVE YOU WITH US ON 

THIS SPECIAL DAY!  

BRING YOUR PARENT TO 

SCHOOL DAY  

8th Edition 

COUGAR CHRONICLE 

Three  Rivers  School  Distr ict   

April 2010 

PARENT TEACHER 

CONFERENCES  

As impossible as it seems to be, we are already 

four weeks into the final trimester of this 

school year.  Progress reports will be mailed 

out on April 19th or 20th.  Conferences are 

Monday the 26th.  There is no school for stu-

dents on this day.  Please try to set aside a 

time that works for you to come by and talk 

with teachers.  

Summer School information will be available 

at these conferences.   

SENIOR SKIP DAY 

Parents, please note that there is no sanc-
tioned senior skip day.  We do not encour-
age nor endorse a skip day for seniors.   

From past knowledge and experience most 
senior skip days involve alcohol and drugs 
and often older ex-students attend and pro-
vide those things.  Additionally, in some 
years there has been serious vandalism 
done to the property where the gatherings 

took place.  Senior classes have lost some of 
their senior funds because of this vandalism.   

If senior students take a skip day, absences 
will not be excused.   

We ask for parents to help us with this and 
encourage your students to not participate in 

a senior skip day.   

In just a few weeks there will be plenty of 
time to enjoy time off with friends.   
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  Three Rivers School District 
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Dan Huber-Kantola 

Superintendent 

Shelly Berry 
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March 24, 2010 

 

RE:  School Calendar and Reduction Days this year 

Dear School Community, 

Thank you for your patience regarding the calendar and the ending date for school this year.  Even though it does not 

look like spring with all of the rain, I know that during this season of the year people begin to get both excited and a little 

anxious about planning end of the year events.  Not knowing the official last day of school adds an extra load to the plan-

ning process.   As soon as we know definitively how many days we are able to restore this year, we will send out an im-

mediate notification. 

I want to share with you what we know for sure, and when we hope to know the rest.  I hope this information will help 

everyone in their planning process. 

What we know: 

• Graduation at all three high schools will be on the days and times previously scheduled.  Graduation 

will not change. 

Every budget projection has us restoring at least two of the five school days meaning students will be in 

school at least until June 4th.  Teachers would then have a clerical day on June 7th. 

When we hope to know the rest:  

• We should receive an updated payment estimate for this year on May 17th which means we should be 

able to officially announce the last day of school on or before May 21st. 

• There are four possible scenarios for the end of school: 

1. As stated earlier, the last day for students is June 4th and teachers have a clerical day on June 7th. 

2. The last day for students is June 7th and teachers have a clerical day on June 8th. 

3. The last day for students is June 8th and teachers have a clerical day on June 9th. 

The last day for students is June 9th and teachers have a clerical day on June 10th. 

Everyone will know by May 21st.  If you have to plan an end of the year event with certainty before May 21st,  I believe 

your best bet is to plan it for June 4th knowing that students may be attending school some of the following week. 

I hope this information helps! 

Respectfully, 

 

Dan B. Huber-Kantola 
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ESIS PARENT ASSIST MODULE IS NOW AVAILABLE 

FOR IVHS STUDENTS and FAMILIES  

We are pleased to offer this program in order to help you monitor the progress of your student online as 
well as make communication with teachers easier.  This system is integrated with the grade book that the 
teachers use, allowing for detailed information to be passed onto the parents online.  This is also a great 
tool for tracking absences & tardies.    

In order to gain access to your student’s grades and attendance, you must bring in the authorization form 
that can be found at the end of this newsletter.  It must be done in person.  More information may be ob-
tained at the school web page which can be found by going to: 

http://www.threerivers.k12.or.us 

Then click on Illinois Valley Schools and then IVHS.   

PLEASE NOTE:  Only parents/guardians on file at the school may set up an account.  If you want to 

authorize another family member to have access to your student's account, you MUST submit a 

written authorization.  Over-the-phone authorizations WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED.    

NEW CALLING SYSTEM  NOW AVAILABLE IN THREE 

RIVERS SCHOOL DISTRICT  

Within the next couple of weeks, we will be utilizing a new  web-based calling system to help keep par-

ents informed of attendance, tardies, special events, and emergencies.  We will also use this system to 

send out phone and email reminders about field trips, activities, conferences, etc.  We are  excited about 

the capabilities of this system to help us keep you informed.   

However, it will only work as well as the information we have in our student information system.  If you 

have changed phone numbers from the time of registration or you have added or changed an email ad-

dress, we need to know that.  We will be checking with parents at the conferences to make sure we have 

the right information.  You may also call the school and let us know of any changes.   

We are confident that this new system will work better for you 

as parents and we know it will be easier for the school to keep 

parents informed.  One example of how we can use this is with 

sporting trips.  If we find out that a bus is going to be late, we 

can let all the parents know by submitting the information to 

this system and it will nearly simultaneously call all parents.  

It most definitely is going to make the snow day information 

much more streamlined!  In an extreme emergency situation, 

all parents in the district can be called within about 20 min-

utes.   
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Due to scheduling conflicts for parents and stu-
dents we will now have a Before School Deten-
tion Program to help students clear up their pe-
riodic attendance issues. 

Once your student is on campus he/she will re-
port to Ed Lab and stay there until the bell 
rings.  They may work on homework or read a 
book.  All school rules apply to this morning 
time. 

If you have any questions, please, feel free to 
call the school at 541-592-2116. 

 

Thank you for your help with keeping your stu-
dent in school. 

 

 

CREDIT MAKE UP 

Credit makeup is now available after school—Mondays thru Thursdays from 3:30—5:30 with Ms. Anna 

Gutierrez.  If you have any questions about what classes are available or just want general information, 
please call her at 541-592-2116.  Credit makeup must now be done after school.  All students participat-
ing will be asked to sign a contract of commitment.  Ms. Anna is also available to help any Freshman 

who may need help with school work at this time as well. 

Before School Detention 
 

Happenings at IV 

In March, the welding class went to RCC and com-

peted in a Weld-a-Thon.  Five schools competed in 

eight different categories.  IV placed in 7 catego-

ries and took home 9 awards.  Winners are as fol-

lows: 

Clinten Robertson:  1st in Tig 

   1st Advanced Mig 

   3rd Torch Cutting 

Mike Luevano:  1st Advanced Oxy Acetylene 

          2nd Torch Cutting 

Kayla Young:   1st Beginning Mig 

            3rd Beg Oxy Acetylene 

Tyler Delaney:  2nd Beginning Arc 

Brandon Forderman: 3rd Advanced Oxy Acetylene 

Congratulations, to the Welding Department and 

to all the students who competed.  You made IV 

very proud! 

Illinois Valley FFA 
IVHS MARCHING 

BAND  

The IVHS Band will be joining 

forces again with Lorna Byrne to 

compete in the annual Boatnik Pa-

rade over the Memorial Day week-

end.  Both schools will begin prac-

ticing together in April, and are looking forward to 

another great performance!  Come to the Boatnik 

Parade and cheer for our kids! 

Spelling Bee 

Wyllie Ahl will represent IVHS at the Three Rivers 

School District Annual Spelling Bee on April 14th 

starting at 6:30pm.  Good luck to Wyllie!  Some of 

the words are very hard.  If Wyllie places first at 

the bee, she will represent TRSD at the Regional 

Spelling Bee at SOU in May.   
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TREAT ALL PARTICIPANTS WITH 

RESPECT. 

LET THE PLAYERS PLAY. 

LET THE COACHES COACH. 

LET THE OFFICIALS OFFICATE. 

POSITIVELY SUPPORT YOUR 

TEAM. 

KNOW THE RULES OF THE 

GAME, 

PURSUE VICTORY WITH HONOR. 

WIN WITH CLASS. 

LOSE WITH DIGNITY. 

PRACTICE “THE GOLDEN RULE”. 

MODEL GOOD SPORTSMANSHIP. 

IT’S ALL ABOUT RESPECT! 

 

 

 

 

Meeting Date:  April 21, 2010 

Place: IVHS Café. 

Time: 6:00 PM 

 

A FEW OF OUR 

ACCOMPLISH-

MENTS 

�   Press Box & New Sound System at the       
 Football Stadium 

�   New Sound System in the Gymnasium 

�    Covered Batting Cages for Softball &   
Baseball 

�    Softball & Baseball Playing Surface      
Improvements 

�      Significant Improvements to the Track  
at LBMS including New High Jump & 
Pole Vault Pits, All Weather Runway 
Resurfacing & New Discus Cage 

�   Provided Part of the Funding for Band                                                     
Uniforms

Mission Statement 

The Illinois Valley Booster club will act 
as an avenue to raise and disperse re-
sources to enhance school organizations, 
co-curricular activities and facilities at 
Illinois Valley High School beyond what is 
already provided by Three Rivers School 
District. 
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OSAA Sportsmanship Mission 

Statement 

Spring Sports are under waySpring Sports are under waySpring Sports are under waySpring Sports are under way    

• Baseball 

• JV & Varsity Softball 

• Track 

• Girls’ Golf 

• Boys’ Golf 

• Equestrian  

Please come out and support our athletes in 

their various endeavors.  We have some amaz-

ing student athletes! 

 

We are still accepting membership forms.  For details 

call Illinois Valley High School at 541-592-2116. 
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VERY IMPORTANT MESSAGE FOR SENIORS FROM DIANNA HALL—the BOOKKEEPER  

Attention to the parents and seniors of the class of 2010. Collectively, your class currently has class / 

sports fines of more than $1700.00. This does not include textbook or library fines. Please take care of 

these as soon as possible. No diploma will be issued to a student who owes any money or item to the 

school—including book fines.   

TO PARENTS OF SENIORS  

This is the time of year to keep in close contact with the academic progress of your senior student.  We 
have some seniors who are on a plan with counseling in order to complete all their credits for graduation 
on June 1st.  Do not just assume that your student is doing what needs to be done.  Stay in contact with 
their teachers, Ms. Tucker or one of the  administrators to make sure your student is on target.  The final 
senior project presentation date is May 13th.  Keep asking your student if they are making progress on 
completing that project and preparing their presentation.   

The last day of school for seniors is May 28th.  Students must have everything complete by the end of that 
day in order to walk at graduation on June 1st.   

SENIORS!  THERE IS SOME IMPORTANT INFORMATION HERE. 

CHECK IT OUT! 

SENIOR PROJECTS: 

The last opportunity for seniors to present their projects is May 13, 2010 from 4:00 – 5:45.  Only 17 sen-

iors took advantage of the February 18th opportunity.  Senior parents, please, work with your student 

and encourage them to not procrastinate.  Passing all components of the Senior Project is a requirement 

for graduation.  Letters went home on March 16, 2010 listing the components each student needs to 

complete.  Information about the overall senior project requirements follows below: 

The Senior Project (officially known as the Career-Related Learning Standards and Extended Applica-

tion) has been a state graduation requirement starting with the class of 2007.   The two components of 

the project are passing the Senior Futures Forum class or the Senior College Prep class and passing the 

oral presentation.  In their classes students research future careers, complete resumes and job applica-

tions, research post-secondary options and do mock interviews.  In addition, they write a reflection pa-

per on how their high school experiences have prepared them for their futures, connecting their high 

school experience to their post-secondary plans. 

Students will present their project to a panel of judges comprised of administrators, school staff and 

community members.  Projects are scored using the state scoring guide.  Students must provide evi-

dence of meeting two or more of the Essential Skills such as reading and interpreting text, applying 

math, speaking effectively and demonstrating community involvement.  They must also include evi-

dence that their project reflects two or more of the Work Ethic Sills such as time management, reliabil-

ity, initiative, dedication, checking for accuracy, etc. 

Senior Project Orals are an opportunity for students to present an accomplishment of which they are 

proud that demonstrates their overall preparedness to move on to life past high school. 

CREDIT RETREIVAL 

There are only 7 weeks left to make up any failed credits from your four years of high school.  If you have classes to 

make up see Ms. Gutierrez in room, 9.  She is available Monday—Thursday from 3:30 to 5:30.  Take advantage of 

this opportunity to make up those credits needed for graduation.  Seniors who have been putting this off—time is 

quickly running out.   
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ART Department 

Attention Seniors: 

Your Grad Night Committee is still in need of 

items for the Silent Auction that will be taking 

place.  The items need to be either new  or 

homemade.  Please see Mrs. Sara Parker for 

more details. 

There are also several dates set up for Bagging 

Groceries.   We need each senior to take one 4-

hour shift so we can reach our goal to make 

your Grad Night what you would like it to be. 

 

The Grad Auction and Fashion Show will be 

May 15 at Bridgeview Winery.   

Thanks for your help, 

Grad Night Committee 

In February, some Illinois Valley High School 

students went to the FireHouse Gallery in 

Grants Pass to view their art work that was 

done with the students at Head Start.  The 

IVHS Art Department has an on-going coopera-

tive project with Head Start that provides men-

toring by the IVHS students on a weekly basis.  

Inspired by a printmaking show at the Grants 

Pass Museum of Art, IV students used the crea-

tion of “texture boards” with the pre-schoolers 

to create their own series of collographs.                  

OUR Academic Master sCholars OUR Academic Master sCholars OUR Academic Master sCholars OUR Academic Master sCholars 

have  been chosen!have  been chosen!have  been chosen!have  been chosen!    

After in-school competitions and tests, the five 
students who will represent Illinois valley high 

school are: 

Social Studies:  Wyllie Ahl  

Science:   Eddie Goynes 

Math: Audrey Mechling 

English:  Kieran Rose 

Music: Rebeckah Kaberline  

Please join us at Hidden Valley High School on the April 
21st at 6:30 PM to cheer for our students.  Each com-
petitor will win between $300 and $1200 dollars de-
pending on how they place.  The school with the most 
students, parents, and community members represent-
ing the school (based on a percentage of our total stu-
dent body) will win a cash prize.   

Please come and support our students.   
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Say THANK YOU to a SPECIAL 

TEACHER 

KOBI-TV NBC 5 invites students to salute 

and recognize a favorite teacher.  Every 

Tuesday morning during ‘News at Sun-

rise’, one teacher nominated by a student, 

parent or faculty member will receive the 

“Teacher of the Week” award.  They will 

be interviewed on the show and receive an 

Evening at the Movies, provided by spon-

sor, Coming Attraction Theaters.  For a 

nomination information stop by the office 

at IVHS. 

 

Congratulations to Ms. Valenzuela who 

was chosen a couple of weeks ago.   

Illinois Valley High School LibraryIllinois Valley High School LibraryIllinois Valley High School LibraryIllinois Valley High School Library    

 Our library is open on a regularly scheduled basis.  Stu-
dents may also use the library before school and at lunch.  The 
library is usually open during these times to check out library and 

text books, return books, read or work on homework. 

 Students are expected to treat each other, myself, and 
library materials with respect.  I hope that students will feel comfort-

able and safe in the library.  The library opens at 8:00am. 

 Students please remember that when you come to the 
library during a class you need to have a pass from your teacher 
and sign in.  If you do not have a pass or have not signed in, you 

will be asked to go back and get a pass from your teacher. 

 Parents, library fines have been going out, please check 
with your student or feel free to call the school and ask for the li-

brary to see if your student (s) have an outstanding book or books. 

 

  Chief Faircloth 

 

 

May 3rd through the 7th is Teacher Appreciation Week.  Your stu-

dent’s teachers work hard every day to teach content and life skills to 

their students.  This week provides a great opportunity to let the 

teachers know you appreciate what they do for your children.  Send 

an email (all addresses can be found on the school web page),  make a 

phone call (numbers on page 12 of this newsletter), send a card, or 

bring in chocolate!  Anything you do for the teachers will be much ap-

preciated.  They are really an amazing group who deserved to be rec-

ognized for their efforts.   

A BIG THANK YOU!! 

The Junior class  would like to thank two local 

business for helping with Prom.   

A Rose of Sharon 

&  

Treehouse Florist 

Your support has helped make Prom very special! 

TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK  
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April 13   Mathletes @ SOU 

April 13   Academic Masters to RCC for testing 

April 14   Spelling Bee @ Three Rivers School District Offices.  

April 19   School Board Meeting at LBMS @ 7:00 PM 

April 21   Booster Club Meeting @ 6:00 PM 

April 21   Grad Night Meeting @ 6:00 PM 

April 21   Academic Master Finals @ Hidden Valley High @ 6:30 PM 

April 24   PROM from 8:30—11:30 PM 

April 30   2 Hour Late Start—School Starts at 10:40  

April 30   Bring your Parent to School Day—10:40—3:20 pm 

May 1    SATs—8:00 to 1:00  

May 5    Grad Night Meeting @ 6:00 PM 

May 11   Site Council Meeting @ 3:45 PM 

May 12   1st Annual TRSD Band and Choir Festival @ GP Performing Arts Center  

May 12   Blood Drive @ IVHS 

May 13   Senior Presentations @ 4:00 PM 

May 15   All Night Grad Fashion Show and Auction 

May 17   School Board Meeting @ Fort Vannoy @ 7:00 PM 

May 19   Booster Club Meeting @ 6:00 PM 

May 19   Grad Night Meeting @ 6:00 PM 

May 20   Scholarship Night @ IVHS @ 6:00 PM 

May 27   Rivers Concert @ 7:00 PM 

May 28    2 Hour Late Start 

May 28    Music Department Awards Night @ 5:00 PM 

May 29   Boatnik Parade 

May 31   No School (Memorial Day) 

June 1    Graduation @ 7:30 PM 

Mark Your Calendar 
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BOYS BASEBALL 

April 17 Here vs. Phoenix @ 12:00 PM 

April 20 Here vs. Henley @ 4:00 PM 

April 27 Here vs. Hidden Valley @ 4:30 PM  

May 1  Here vs. North Valley @ 2:00 PM 

May 4  Here Vs. Phoenix @ 4:30 PM 

May 8  @ Henley @ 12:00 PM 

GIRLS SOFTBALL 

April 15 Varsity @ North Valley @ 4:30 PM 

April 17 Varsity @ Phoenix @ 12:00 PM 

April 20 JV @ Henley @ 4:00 PM 

April 20 Varsity Here vs. Henley @ 4:00 PM 

April 27  Varsity @ Hidden Valley @ 4:30 PM 

April 29 Varsity @ Crater @ 4:30 PM 

May 1  Varsity @ North Valley @ 2:00 PM 

May 1  JV @ IV vs. North Valley @ 2:00 PM  

May 4  Varsity @ Phoenix @ 4:30 PM 

May 4  JV @ IV vs. Phoenix @ 4:30 PM 

TRACK 

April 14 @ Phoenix @ 4:30 PM 

April 17 @ Crater @ 10:00 AM 

April 23 @ Medford @ 4:00 PM 

May 1  @ Rogue River  

May 5  @ NVHS 

BOYS GOLF 

April 19 @ North Valley @ Grants Pas Country Club @ 1:00 PM 

April 27 Here @ Stone Ridge Golf Course @ 11:30 AM 

GIRLS GOLF 

April 18 @ Grange  

April 19 @ North Valley @ Grants Pass Country Club @ 8:00 AM 

April 20 @ Henley @ Running Y Golf Course  @ 12:00 PM 

SPRING SPORTS  

PAGE 10 COUGAR CHRONICLE  8TH EDITION 



Page 11   2010 

 

IVHS After HoursIVHS After HoursIVHS After HoursIVHS After Hours    

SPRING  2010  

 

IVHS After Hours programs are funded by a 21st Century Community Learning Center Grant. All classes are 

free and open to students, staff and parents/guardians. For more information contact Jen Marsden (592-

2116).  

MondayMondayMondayMonday TuesdayTuesdayTuesdayTuesday WednesdayWednesdayWednesdayWednesday ThursdayThursdayThursdayThursday 

Sewing/BeadingSewing/BeadingSewing/BeadingSewing/Beading 

3:30-5:30 pm 

YogaYogaYogaYoga 

4:00-5:30 pm 

Scrapbooking 

3:30-5:30 pm 

Figure Sculpture 

3:30-5:30 pm 

(starts January 14th) 

OrchestraOrchestraOrchestraOrchestra 

3:30-5:30 pm 

Martial Arts: 

Tai Yuan Tao 

3:30-5:30 pm 

OrchestraOrchestraOrchestraOrchestra 

3:30-5:30 pm 

Poetry WritingPoetry WritingPoetry WritingPoetry Writing 

3:30-5:30 pm 

Weight Training 

3:30 – 4:30 pm 

Speed Training 

3:30-5:30 pm 

Weight Training 

3:30 – 4:30 pm 

Speed Training 

3:30-5:30 pm 

College Prep/ASPIRECollege Prep/ASPIRECollege Prep/ASPIRECollege Prep/ASPIRE 

3:30-5:45 pm 

Music TutoringMusic TutoringMusic TutoringMusic Tutoring 

3:30 – 5:30 pm 

IVHSIVHSIVHSIVHS 

AnnualAnnualAnnualAnnual 

3:30-5:30 pm 

College Prep/ASPIRECollege Prep/ASPIRECollege Prep/ASPIRECollege Prep/ASPIRE 

3:30-5:45 pm 

Homework Help/ 

Credit Retrieval 

Monday – Thursday 

3:30–5:45 pm 

Career ConnectionsCareer ConnectionsCareer ConnectionsCareer Connections 

for the Culinary Artsfor the Culinary Artsfor the Culinary Artsfor the Culinary Arts 

3:30-5:30 pm 

(starts January 19th) 

SMILE 

Science and Math Club 

3:30-4:30 pm 

Career ConnectionsCareer ConnectionsCareer ConnectionsCareer Connections 

for the Culinary Artsfor the Culinary Artsfor the Culinary Artsfor the Culinary Arts 

3:30-5:30 pm 

TO CONTACT A TEACHER 

There are three ways to contact an IVHS teacher: 

1. Email—can be accessed on webpage.  Email addresses are all in this format:                                
         firstname.lastname@threerivers.k12.or.us  

2. Call the school and leave a message. 

3. Call their school cell phone.  Teachers will not be able to answer during the school day, but if you leave a message, 
they will return your call within 24 hours.   

 

 

Ms. Barker—787-0854 Ms. Hardy—787-0861 Ms. Meyer—787-0858 

Mr. Bradley—787-0855  Mr. Higgins—787-0862 Mr. Morgan—787-0867 

Mr. Duffy—787-0871 Ms. Hipps—787-0872 Ms. Schiermeyer—787-0868 

Mr. Enoch—787-0856  Mr. Knight—787-0863 Ms. Szijjarto—787-0869 

Ms. Farmer—787-0857 Mr. Lathen—787-0864 Ms. Valenzuela—787-0870 

Mr. Grosenbach—787-0859 Mr. McHugh—787-0865  

Ms. Hansford—787-0860 Mr. McKee—787-0866  
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PRINCIPAL’S STUDENTS OF THE MONThPRINCIPAL’S STUDENTS OF THE MONThPRINCIPAL’S STUDENTS OF THE MONThPRINCIPAL’S STUDENTS OF THE MONTh    

January 2010 

Ben is the son of Michael and Amy Milner.  He has maintained a 3.4 GPA.   Ben is a mem-

ber of FFA.  He is also a member of Boy Scouts with a Life Rank and is working to become 

an Eagle Scout.   

When not in school Ben likes to go camping and bike riding.  

After high school Ben will probably take some classes at Rogue Community College and 

try to figure out what he would like to do with the rest of his life.   

 

Zac Anderson is the son of Michael and Amy Anderson.  He is a member the Leadership 

Class and the Football, Wrestling, Track and Baseball Teams.  Zac earned Skyline Confer-

ence Second Team All Conference in wrestling qualifying him to attend the State competi-

tion.      

Zac would like to play baseball in college.  After he graduates from college Zac would like 

to become a policeman.   

 

Kelly is the daughter of Gary and Deidre Armijo.  She has maintained a 3.2 GPA.   Kelly is 

currently the Freshmen Class Vice President.  She will be the ASB Business Manager for 

next school year.  Kelly is a member of SMILE and the Volleyball and Softball Teams.   

After high school Kelly would like to attend college on the east coast at Maryland Univer-

sity to get a degree as an Pharmaceutical Technician.   

February 2010 

Alex is the daughter of Chuck and Rebecca Wiles.  She is a member of the Honor Roll and 

is a mentor at Lorna Byrne Middle School in the Guiding Lights Program.   

Alex will attend the University of Oregon to study Graphic Design or to become a Health 

Teacher. 

 

Sonya Hogan is the daughter of John and Donna Hogan.  She is a member of National 

Honor Society, Choir, Orchestra and Landscape Management.  Sonya helped build the 

“Soil and Water Conservation” sign at the top of Hayes Hill.  Sonya has earned two letters 

in choir. 

Sonya will attend Rogue Community College for two years and then transfer to a univer-

sity to get a Bachelor’s Degree.  She will then attend a Chiropractic College to get her 

Doctorate.  She may finish college with a Neurology Degree.   Sonya wishes to go south 

somewhere to start her business and live life after 10 years of schooling.   

 

Kristen Vidales is the daughter of Carolyn Vidales.  She is currently the Sophomore Class 

Treasurer.  Kristen is a member of the Soccer and Basketball Teams and College Dreams.    

 After graduation Kristen will attend a university to become someone important.     

 

Nick is the son of Joe Hoelzle and Jenny Hoelzle.  He has maintained a 3.2 GPA.   Nick is a 

member of the Football and Basketball Teams.   

In his spare time Nick’s enjoys music, hanging out with his friends, and watching the Uni-

versity of Oregon Ducks, the Portland Trail Blazers and the Pittsburg Steelers.  

Nick would like to attend the University of Oregon to study Sports Medicine. 
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Order a Yearbook   
  or  Buy an AD. 
“Bigger Book”: More pages and 3 trimesters of coverage in one book. It’s full of 
long lasting memories of 2009-2010 school year. Reserve yours today!!! 

Order Form 

Payments may be made to IVHS 2010 Trailblazer Yearbook. See Mrs. Hall in IVHS bookkeeping. 

Students Name________________________ 

Mailing Address___________________________   

City______________ State_______ Zip_________                                                                 Order: 

Book(s):  can be reserved for $25.00 down payment _____x $45.00________ 

                      Total: _________    

Support the 2010 IVHS yearbook.  If you own a business support our yearbook by buying an AD.  

Business Name: __________________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________________________ 

E-mail: _________________________________________________________________ 

                                         Payment Enclosed                         Bill us 

The price goes up to $48.00 April 23rd.  Remit your payment to Mrs. Hall in the office.  You may pay $25.00 down to hold 

your yearbook at the current price.  Personalization is no longer available. 

Family Advocate Fundraiser 

Two letterman’s jackets will be raffled off each season at that season’s awards ban-
quet.  Proceeds will be used to support the family advocate program at Illinois Valley 
High School.  The money raised goes to help students in Need. 

Ticket Prices are: 

1 for $2.00      Or   3 for $5.00 

If you would like to purchase a ticket,  please see either Heather Merrill or Deana 
Engles, or you may call the school at 541-592-2116. 

Jackets went to Curtis Clark and Randy Kent  during the fall awards ceremony.  Con-
gratulations! 

Order 

Your  

2010 

Yearbook 

Today 
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Senior Information—News for the class of 2010 

Lunches 

The months of February and most of March were fee-less lunches for all students.  

However, reduced and paying students will need to start paying again for lunch for 

the rest of the school year.  If you have any question please feel free to call the 

school at 541-592-2116.  If your financial situation has changed you are welcome to 

reapply for free or reduced lunch.  If just takes a minute.  There are forms in the of-

fice or we can mail them to you.   

Students Helping Students 

The Conflict Management class is now ready to assist IVHS students in resolving conflicts. 

Students who are having issues with each other are encouraged to fill out a 

Conflict Resolution Request Form and turn it in to Mr. McKee or the main 

office. Conflict resolution sessions are treated with complete confidentiality, 

and studies show that schools which implement these types of programs 

show a significant decline in physical altercations on campus. 

 

�       File the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid): Each student must complete this appli-
cation to be eligible for federal and state college grants (free money!!). File at www.fafsa.ed.gov.  

�       IVHS Scholarship Packet: The scholarship application is available in hard copy or online at 
www.threerivers.k12.or.us on Ms. Tucker’s web page. Turn in to Ms. Gamble. 

�       Savannah Bassett Memorial Citizens of the Year Award: Nominations are being accepted for the 

Savannah Bassett Memorial Citizens of the Year Award Nomination forms are available at the front desk at 
IVHS.  A bit about this award:   

Savannah Bassett was a student who knew how to give back to her school and community.  The Savannah Bassett 
Memorial Good Citizen Award is an annual award of $1,000, and will be given to an Illinois Valley High School Sen-
ior who has been nominated by his/her peers and/or teachers.  The recipient will have demonstrated a commit-
ment to the community, whether that be to his/her school ‘community’ or outside volunteer activities, or a combi-

nation of both. 

Seniors Planning on Going to College or a Trade School  

PROM  

Prom is April the 24th and starts at 8:30 PM and ends at 11:30 PM. If is a formal event and 

students are expected to dress appropriately.  This means a least a button down shirt and tie 

for the boys and a formal dress or pants suit for girls.  Only juniors and seniors or the guests of 

juniors and seniors may attend.  When students leave the dance, they are not allowed back in.  

We sometimes have students who arrive and leave  shortly afterwards.  Parents, communicate 

with your students your expectations for this memorable night.  It is our goal that students 

have a wonderful time and arrive home safely.    
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eSIS Parent Assistant Account Request Form 

This form must be presented to the office at IVHS by the parent requesting access to this information.   

 

Parent Name ______________________________ Date______________________________ 

Parent 

Email Address_____________________________ Password Requested_________________ 

(6 to 10 numbers and letters) 

 

Please Note, it is important to keep your password secure so that information is not modified 

without your approval (emergency contact information etc.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Below Is For Office Use Only 

Account set up by: ______________________________________ Date____________________ 

Date parent notified of account information __________________ By______________________ 

How was parent notified? _________________________________________________________ 

Special Comments 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

Student’s Name  School Grade 
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BRING YOUR PARENT TO SCHOOL DAY  RESPONSE FORM 

Cut out and return to the school with your student or my mail.   

 

Yes, I (we) will be coming to school with my (our) student on April 30th.  The time(s) I (we) plan to be 

there are:  (check the appropriate times) 

____  All Day, including lunch 

____ 1st period ____ 2nd Period ______3rd Period ______4th period ______ 5th Period 

____ Lunch  

Comments : Include special lunch issues such as vegetarian.  

 

 

Student Name  ____________________________________________________________ 

Parent Name (s)   

________________________________________________________________________________ 

We are on the web 

http://www.threerivers.k12.or.us/

index.asp 

Three Rivers School District  
PO Box 160 
Murphy, OR    97533 

Illinois Valley High School 
625 East River Street 
Cave Junction, OR 97523 
541-592-2116 

Principal: Ms. Jo Ann  Bethany 
Vice Principal: Ms. Patty Dickens-Turk 
Athletic Director: Mr. Mark Higgins 
Office Manager:  Ms. Janie Pope  


